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From: Grayce Schor <graycewschor@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 12, 2017 2:07 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Fwd: Sandoval County Gas and Oil Ordinance

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Grayce Schor <graycewschor@gmail.com> 
Date: November 11, 2017 at 4:55:30 PM MST 
To: jholden-rhodes@sandovalcountynm.gov, jblock@sandovalcountynm.gov, 
keichwald@sandovalcountynm.gov, dheil@sandovalcountynm.gov, 
dchapman@sandovalcountynm.gov 
Subject: Sandoval County Gas and Oil Ordinance 

Dear Sir, 
      My name is Grayce Schor. I live in Placitas with my husband, Bruce. We both retired here 
from New York. My husband was a treasurer in the Broadway theater business, and I worked for 
35 years with American Airlines. We have been living here in Placitas for over 11 years. 
       We write to you to urge you to table the Stoddard Ordinance in favor of waiting for the 
results of the NM Tech study regarding their air, water and geographical studies.  
In the meantime before the expected results are available next May, you have the opportunity to 
create a citizen/expert task force which could help you create a more extensive and protective 
ordinance. This task force should include a diverse group of residents including the tribes. 
       The items which concern us the most include: 

*public input and notice for all future applications to explore and drill.
*review and approval from the P&Z Commission as well as yourselves.
      These approvals as it stands in the Stoddard Ordinance, can be quickly done by the         
      OCD staff and avoid the above scrutiny. 
*monitoring and base line testing costs of air and water quality should be born by the
     applicants as has been written into other county ordinances without losing business. 
*continuing the "special use" permit approach which guarantees greater scrutiny of the
      applicants ability to comply with our regulations as well as your ability to "vet" their 
      solvency and ability to produce appropriate bonds and insurance.  
*the seismic make up of lower Sandoval County is dangerously susceptible to horizontal
      fracturing and ground water seepage into the ABQ basin which provides clean water 
      to close to 1,000,000 residents.  

WE TAX PAYERS DO NOT WANT TO BE LEFT HOLDING THE BAG IN THE EVENT OF 
WATER/AIR CONTAMINATION, and EMERGENCY CLEAN UP SERVICES, etc.  

     Please take your time, put some "teeth" into this ordinance which will not discourage future 
applicants, but rather protect the tax-paying residents of Sandoval County. 
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Thank you for the time and effort you all have all shown to this issue. 
 
Sincerely,  
Grayce and Bruce Schor 
From Casa Graciela 


